
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Ofsted Training 
with 

Jane Sheat, Diocesan Director of Education and 
Mark Cobbold, Headteacher, St Botolph’s CEVCP School 
and Julia Shaw, Headteacher, Whatfield CEVCP School 
 

Monday 30 January 2023, 4.00 – 5.30pm via Zoom 
 
This session for Headteachers and governors will cover how best to 

prepare for an Ofsted inspection and how to make the most of the 
inspection.   

 
St Botolph’s and Whatfield CEVCP Schools were judged Good by Ofsted in 
May and September 2023 respectively.  The Ofsted reports are available 

from:  
 

St Botolph’s CEVCP Ofsted report   
 

Whatfield CEVCP School Ofsted report 

 
Costs: £30.00 subscribing schools /£60.00 other schools  
 
For any enquiries or to book, please contact our Education Administrator:  

Tel: 01473 298570 | 07485 348883 | jacqui.studd@cofesuffolk.org  

https://stbotolphs-suffolk.secure-dbprimary.com/suffolk/primary/stbotolphs/site/pages/ofsted
https://www.whatfieldprimaryschool.co.uk/ofsted-siams/
mailto:jacqui.studd@cofesuffolk.org?subject=Ofsted%20training

